
Good afternoon NICA Families,

Interim Chair of the NICA Board of Directors, Jim DeBeaugrine, scheduled a Board 

meeting for September 16, 2021, from 1 – 5 p.m. The meeting will be held virtually. 

Parents and members of the public will have the opportunity to view or participate 

in the meeting. 

Upon finalization of the meeting details, I will be sure to share those with you so that 

you may have access to the meeting. Please note, the details may not be available 

until 7 days prior to the meeting (per notice requirements in FL law). 

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding the meeting.

Sincerely,

Tasha Carter

FL’s Insurance Consumer Advocate  

Office of the Insurance Consumer Advocate 

Florida Department of Financial Services 

200 East Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399

YourFLVoice@MyFloridaCFO.com

Follow me on Facebook and Twitter: 

@YourFLVoice

www.MyFloridaCFO.com/Division/ICA
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